
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of Missouri-American Water Company's  ) 
Request for Authority to Implement a  )  File No. WR-2010-0131 
General Rate Increase for Water Service  ) Tracking No. YW-2010-0310 
Provided in Missouri Service Areas  ) 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

 This notice is given to alert all parties that Richard W. Moore, Chief of Staff / Personal Advisor 

to Chairman Clayton will be attending a tour and presentation from Missouri American Water Company 

on June 17, 2010 from 8:30 am – 9:30 am, at its St. Louis facilities, as part of his membership in the 

Leadership Missouri Class of 2010.  

 Leadership Missouri, a program of the Missouri Chamber of Commerce and Industry, was 

founded to identify current and emerging leaders throughout Missouri.  Through a series of  monthly 

sessions, held in various locations in the state, participants are educated about the state of Missouri and its 

challenges.  They meet and talk with Missouri’s current leaders and through field trips, panel discussions, 

presentations and experiences, explore the state’s opportunities, needs and resources.  The Class of 2010 

has approximately 30 members. 

 Mr. Moore will comply with all provisions of state law during this visit, including but not limited 

to, refusing anything of value from said company.  Further, this site visit will not address any substantive 

issues which may come before the Commission.   

 If any party objects to this site visit, please do so prior to 12:00 pm on June 16, 2010. 

  Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
  ______________________________ 
  Richard W. Moore 

Chief of Staff / Personal Advisor to Chairman Clayton 
Missouri Public Service Commission  
 
 

Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
On this 11th day of June, 2010. 


